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2nd October 2023 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

Year 6 Proposed Theatre Trip – Mrs Doubtfire 
Thursday 23rd May 2024 

 

Linked to our upcoming English curriculum, we are proposing to take Year 6 to see “Mrs Doubtfire” in London at 
the Shaftesbury Theatre. The visit will take place on Thursday 23rd May 2024. We will leave school by coach around 
9:00am, attend the matinee performance at the theatre, and return to school around 9:00pm (traffic permitting). 
The show starts at 2:30pm and is approximately 2 hours and 30 minutes long.  
 

We have been able to secure a large amount of tickets but to confirm the booking, we will need to share numbers 
with the theatre by Friday 20th October so that payment can be made in time.  
 

We have calculated the voluntary contribution for this trip to be around £55.00, which includes the ticket cost of 
£25.00 and the cost of the coach in the region of £30.00. However, this may alter depending on the number of 
children who sign up to the trip. We realise that this is a substantial amount of money in the current climate 
however, we feel that this is a great experience and will hopefully be something that the children enjoy and 
remember as they come to the end of their time at Spalding Parish.  
 

To establish whether we are able to go ahead with the trip, we require a completed permission slip (which can be 
found using the link or QR code at the bottom of the page) and a refundable deposit of £25.00 to be paid by Friday 
13th October. Once we have the numbers on this date, we will be able to confirm whether the trip can go ahead. 
Please be aware that we will be unable to secure a ticket for your child if the deposit is not paid. Should there not 
be enough interest, the trip may not be feasible and may not go ahead. If this is the case, any paid deposits will 
be refunded. Although this is a voluntary contribution, we must stress that a shortfall in contributions may result 
in the trip not going ahead. 
 

If you wish your child to have a place on the trip, please complete the permissions slip on the link or QR code 
below and ensure the deposit is paid via ParentPay by Friday 13th October. If you have any questions, please do 
not hesitate to contact a member of the team using Y6@spaldingparish.laat.co.uk or by catching one of us at the 
door. 
 
Your sincerely, 
 

Kim Bird, Amelia Siddall and Emma Weatherhill 
Year 6 Team. 
 
Link - https://forms.office.com/e/8ExkA9gwPE  
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